M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 12, 2015
RE:
District Facilities Plan

The Local Planning Committee is requesting board approval of the District Facilities Plan that was voted on November 11, 2015.  The plan will then be sent to the Kentucky Department of Education for their approval.

I recommend the board approve the District Facilities Plan, as submitted.


Eric McArtor

Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
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